
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
                Residential Burglaries 

  18
th

 – Near North 

 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 018th District (Near North) of Burglary 
related incidents during the month of November.  In these incidents, an offender 
makes entry into a residence by breaking the glass on a window or door and 
proceeds to remove property from within .These incidents are typically reported in 
the late afternoon hours of the day in the general geographical locations listed 
below: 
Incident times and locations: 
1500 Block of N. Wieland on Nov 11, 2015  
1800 Block of N. Dayton on Nov 12, 2015  
1800 Block of N. Dayton on Nov 12, 2015  
1100 Block of W. Webster on Nov 15, 2015 
2000 Block of N. Cleveland on Nov 16, 2015 
1800 Block of N. Cleveland on Nov 16 2015 

 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of your surroundings 

• Keep the perimeter of your property well lit 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• Keep doors and windows secured 

• Immediately repair any broken windows, doors or locks 

• If video surveillance is available, save and make a copy of the incident for 
investigating detectives. 

• If you are a victim do not touch anything, call police immediately 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
(312) 747-8382 

HY497856, HY499211, HY499532, HY502823, HY503842, HY504082 
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